

May 1, 2019

Dear Friends,

In case you weren't aware, on January 1, we changed our name from Love INC of Grand Traverse to Love Thy Neighbor Grand Traverse Region. We offer our same services along with our Life Skills classes and Bridge Ministries. We are still a separate 501 (C) (3) as we always have been and now get to keep all of our funds locally.

Please make a financial gift today to help us continue these wonderful ministries and critical services to help our brothers and sisters in need.

Through your generosity, Love Thy Neighbor is able to support and promote life changes with education in life skills and encourage sustained growth through mentorships and supportive, caring relationships for our neighbors in need.

As we haven't had a major fundraiser since late 2017, I hope you will support Love Thy Neighbor with a financial contribution so we can continue to do great things together such as:

- Provide a CRIB and layette for a newborn child for \$150.
- Help maintain our DURABLE MEDICAL EQUIPMENT inventory of wheelchairs, walkers, and other equipment with inspection and repairs.
- A donation of \$50 helps a mother with a GAS CARD to get her sick child to an out of town medical appointment.
- \$300 helps keep our HYGIENE PANTRY stocked for a month.
- Support our LIFE SKILLS classes as \$50 will purchase a crock pot and a cookbook for our HEATHY COOKING ON A BUDGET class.

The gospel message of forgiveness and grace are the foundation from which we serve. Please support our ministries to help change the life of a Neighbor in Need!

Thank you and God Bless



Tony Nelson, Chief Operating Officer